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                   In Focus 
  FLUSHING CAMERA CLUB NEWS  
       In our 48th year counting. 
       Member: Photographic Federation of Long Island (PFLI)        
 
        òTogether in friendship may we learn the art of photographyó 

Visitors always welcome. 

Annual Dues are in order: $40.00 for 
individuals or $60.00 per couple/family; $20.00 
for students up to 23 yrs.old. In order to 
compete in our monthly photo contest dues 
must be paid by October. Please bring a check 
made out to ñFlushing Camera Clubò and give to 
Marty Fleischer our treasurer.   

5thñ Our opening meeting and get together.                                                      

12thð- First Competitionð Judge Kathy Baca (images must be in by 

Sept 5)                                                                                                               

NO MEETING SEPT 19TH   

From the Editorôs Deské Welcome Back everyone. 

There have been some surprise changes since our last 

newsletter. As you know from our emails we have a 

new board this season.  President Richard DeDalto, VP 

Andy Silver, Treasurer Marty Fleischer, and Secretary 

Louise DeStefano.  We wish them  many thanks and 

great success as they lead FCC for another season.                  

This issue of the newsletter if full of images from our 

annual awards dinner as well as some of your winning 

images starting on Page 4. Also note the changes to 

our Competition Rules listed on Page 3. and a change 

in meeting date to Sept 12th.    Hope you enjoy and 

have a super season in FCC.  ñphotoJoe Crupiò 

3rdñ -Competition Judge Marc Josloff                                                         

17thñDick Hunt presents òKeys to Great Photographyó                                

31stñAlan Ogdern presents òCompositingó 



Our Program Chair Tony Siciliano has already  tentatively scheduled the following   for our upcoming meetings:  

October 17-Dick Hunt  The Keys To Great Photography                                                                                                               

October 31-Alan Agdern Compositing In Photoshop                                                                                                                      

November 21-Zim Pham Storytelling Through Photography                                                                                                                                          

December 19-Holiday PartY  members to send in images (humorous or serious) from any holiday (Xmas, Hanukkah, 

July 4th, Presidentsõ Day, etc.) , and tell the story behind the chosen images.                                                                                        

January 16-Scott Katzenoff Smart Phone Photography                                                                                                                    

January 30-Art Wolfe Video Denali Photo Expedition  It is very good demonstration of landscape/wildlife photography. 

February 20-Scott Kelby Video (via streaming)  Camera Basics (This is an excellent discussion of camera functions. I 

was surprised how much I learned from it)                                                                                                                                                           

March 20-Alan Richards Get The Picture                                                                                                                                        

April 17- Mark Josloff The Fine Art Of Photography                                                                                                                                       

May 15-B and H Video (via streaming) Beyond the Milky Way (This is an excellent presentation on night 

photography)                                                                                                                                                                                    

May 29-Helen Repstad  Simple Editing Techniques To Improve Your Images  

That is only part of the weekend.  The many educational classes and presentations were really great.  A gambit 

of subjects covered from  using Photoshop and lightroom techniques to shooting flowers, night photography, 

light painting, travel photography, childrenõs portraits, landscapes, cell phone photography, even ultraviolet 

photography, etc. etc. etc.  It is a difficult effort to decide which ones to attend and which indoor and outdoor 

shoots to participate in.                                                                                                                                                                                 

Saturday night the feature presentation presented by Canon  was Darrell Gulin òVision: Capturing Moments on 

all 7 Continentsó.   Also that night college scholarships are awarded to deserving students.  There were also 

numerous door prizes given out.                                                                                                                                      

Then there are the digital, social media and print competitions.  Our Joe Crupi won a òJudges Choice awardó for 

a digital image he entered among the hundreds of others participants.  Congratulations Joe.                                                                 

We hope next year many more of our FCC member can attend this wonderful photography weekend.   

Once again this year Gary at Hunts has made a generous donation to out annual 

awards dinner. We thank him much for the two- $50 certificates he contributed.  

Members are asked to mention FCC when they are making purchases from Hunts so 

they will know we appreciate their donations..  https://www.huntsphotoandvideo.com/ 

N.E.C.C.C. Amherst Mass. 

Once again this year our members and 

friends have enjoyed another total 

photography weekend presented by the 

New England Camera Club Council in 

Amherst College this July  Models galore 

from gorgeous girls to costumed comic 

book characters, plus in the main building  

various table top set ups  from colored 

glass to snow flakes and on Sunday a 

collection of hot rod cars. All available to 

help the photographer create many 9õs. 
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Competition Changes for the 2018-19 season:                                                                    
1. Only one image a month may be entered into "Creative" Competition not 

two.                                                                                                                                 
2. There will now be a separate "B&W competition" and you will be allowed to 
enter one digital image a month there also.                                                                         
You will still be allowed 2 images in Regular competition also and acquire points 
there for advancement.  As in the past with "Creative" there will be no points from 
"Creative" or "B&W" added for advancement to "A" Group or Salon. Members in B 
or A may consider this if entering a "great" image and wanting advancement to the 
higher group perhaps that image should go into regular competition to acquire 
points for advancement. B&W and creative images are still always allowed in our 
regular competition.                                                                                                                                

At the end of the season there will be awards in all 3 categories -Regular, Creative, 
and now also B&W.                                                                                                                

In addition anyone now wishing to have a printed image entered in PFLI they can 
bring the image on FCC competition night for "viewing" as per PFLI rules.  The 
viewed image can then go to PFLI Regular Print competition and if scoring high 
enough into Leonard Vicotor.  Images must be mounted and from 5X7 to 16X20 
max.  See PFLI web site for further details.   http://pflionline.com/ 

Note: Our selected subject for the FCC May 2019 competition will be 
"Reflections".  All entries that night must fit that category.  

As per PFLI Rules:   Black & White images shall be either:                                                                                        
1- conventional monochromatic Black and White , or                                                                                       

2- conventional Black and White toned with a single overall color (i.e. sepia) or                                            

3- conventional Black and White colored with a single color in specific areas. (i.e. an B&W owl 

with the eyes colored yellow) 

Great News! 4 of our FCC members have won the coveted PFLI Leonard 
Victor Award:                                                                                         
First Place Digital A - Dennis Golin's image "Aspen Grove".                               
First Place Digital B-   Anne Hickey's image "Jesus the Horn Blower"                                 
Third Place Plants -- Louise DeStefano's image "Cosmos"                                   
Second Place Scenic - Roy Woelfel's image "Fall".                                                              
Congratulations to these worthy photographers.  We are all very proud of 
you.   

ñPhotography is an art of observation. It has very little to do with the things you see 

and everything to do with the way you see them.ò ïElliot Erwitt  
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Images from Fhushing NYð Those that have sent me images from their visits to Flushing have no fear.  We will devote 

space for them in a future issue.  There is still time for those still wanting to send in an image from the Flushing area for 

our newsletter pages showing òImages of Flushingó  .  Just email joecxlt@aol.com 



B Group   1st Place 

Tony Siciliano 

 

B Group  Runner Up 

Conrad Tinney 

A Group  Runner up 

Anne Hickey A Group   1st Place 

Bernie Gellman 

Continued next page 
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Salon Grpup  1st Place 

Joe Crupi 

Salon Group     Runner up 

Ramiro Agredo 

Creative   1st Place 

Bernie Gellman 

Creative     Runner up 

Tony Coppeta 
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